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This is my final MPLA Board Report. My successor will take over at our annual state conference 
in September. It has been a pleasure serving on the Board. MPLA is the best. 

Keeping you in Stitches 
NDLA 2007 Annual Conference 
September 26 - 28, 2007 
Jamestown, ND 

http://www.ndla.info/Conference/07conf.htm 

Four applications for the Leadership Institute were reviewed and three were recommended back 
to the MPLA Committee for the opportunity to attend. 
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